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Our dinner ride took us to Hall’s on the River.  Now, 

how anyone found this place is beyond me.  It’s in 

Winchester, KY but it’s out on a road with nothing 

around.  They don’t take reservations, so if you 

want to make the trip, be ready for a 45min—1 

hour wait.   

Chapter G visited Chapter C June gathering. After 

the gathering, we took a short ride to visit The Avia-

tion Museum of Kentucky.  Once we were finished 

there, we took a long route to the Brown Barrell in 

Midway, KY for dinner.  It was a beautiful day for 

riding and a great time by all who participated. 



 

 

 

Sometimes in life it is far easier to stay in your comfort 

zone than to step outside of it . . . .  

 

Many of you know the story of how Rick & I came to be 

members of Chapter G but for those of you who don’t, 

here is our story.  

 

I was a Longaberger consultant and my upline was my 

sister Evelyn Short. Evelyn called me one day to tell me 

that some “motorcycle gang” wanted information about a 

trip to Dresden, OH, where Longaberger baskets were 

made. That call was made by Tom Dierig, who at that time 

was ride coordinator. I returned Tom’s call and found out 

that “motorcycle gang” was none another than Chapter G 

– a group of Goldwing riders. Did I mention that Rick and I 

also owned a Goldwing?  So, I volunteered us to partici-

pate in and assist in leading the ride. 

 

Now for those of you who know my husband, I’m sure 

you realize, assisting with a ride for a group of strangers 

was nowhere close to, much less in Rick’s comfort zone. 

But because he loves me and always supported my busi-

ness – he took a leap of faith and did it anyway. 

 

That ride took place in fall of 2008 and by March of 2009 

we were members of Chapter G – of course once Jerry 

Williams reminded us that we’d been to 3 meeting but 

not yet joined we knew we didn’t have a choice . . Lol 

 

For anyone who has known Rick & I since 2009, I am sure 

you have seen tremendous growth in Rick and his confi-

dence in speaking in front of a crowd. Not only has he 

been a Chapter G officer, he also now is a proud member 

of the Ky District staff and has written several articles for 

Wing World. None of this would have happened had he 

not stepped outside of his comfort zone and lead that 

first ride to Dresden 14 years ago.  

For me being a member of Chapter G allowed me to plan 

events which is something I love. It has given both of us 

friends for live and memories to treasure.  

 

I stepped out of my comfort zone when I approached Rick 

at a Divorce Support class in 1995 and gave him by busi-

ness card, telling him to call me if he needed someone to 

talk to. We were engaged 4 months to the day of giving 

him by business card. He proposed at Bob’s Family Res-

taurant near Big Bone. That restaurant is now a biker bar.  

. . .  

 

Life as Chapter G members has helped us grow as individ-

uals, (and as a couple), given us the confidence to travel 

out west on our bike, blessed us with lifelong friends, pro-

vided us with laughs, tears and memories to treasure.   

But we had to step out of our comfort zone to begin this 

adventure. 

 

So, whatever keeps you from stepping outside your com-

fort zone – make the step so your adventure can begin!  
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The year is half-way over and we are half-way through our ride schedule.  It has been a great year so far and 
we are looking at more fun the second half of the year.  June was busy and July looks to be the same.  I want 
to thank everyone who showed up to the District Ride-In.  We saw some new faces and some we haven’t 
seen for awhile.  I hear the camping was great and trust me, the hotel stay was great too.  We met a few 
new people and learned more about the ones we already were acquainted with.  That is what the Ride-In is 
about.  We want to thank the District staff for putting together great games, food, and rides.  If anyone 
doesn’t know yet, next year’s Ride-In will be at the Jenny Wiley State Park.  More information will be availa-
ble later in the year so mark your calendar. 
 
We would like to do another fund-raiser, so we are looking for recommendations.  Please let us know what 
you would like to participate in to raise money for the chapter. 
 
Check out our new web-page!  If there is ANYTHNG you would like changed or added, please let us know.  
We have some ideas but would like input from you.   
 
If you haven’t signed up for rides and events for July, please get with Chuck or Judy.  We have some fun 
things planned and we are going to Jenny Wiley State Park for a camping and riding weekend.  Should be an 
epic event.  See the web-site for additional information. 
 
So far it has been a great year for “the G” and we vow to keep it going.  Keep riding often and ride safely.  
Hope you join us on one of our adventures soon. 
 
Be safe, 

Chapter 



3 July 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 
Summer is officially here!  What activities do you have planned for the summer?  Well I hope you have the 
Florence Y'alls baseball game on your schedule.  The G is going on August 20th.  Game time is 
6:36pm.  There will be music, dancing and fun at the baseball game.  The cost is $8.00 per person. Please 
sign up at the next gathering or contact me to reserve your seat. 
 
Also in August is the KY Blast in Danville, KY.  Early registration is still open till July 29th.  The dates are Au-
gust 25-27, three whole days this year and a Luau for a fun Friday night activity.  I'm sure you have heard 
there will also be a Medic First Aid Class, a Trike Ride Course and an Advanced Rider course on Sunday, Au-
gust 28th.  See the KY District website for more information. 
 
To close out the summer we will have our Chapter G Family Picnic at Big Bone Lick.  That is September 
17th.  Our theme this year is G-Toberfest.  We will have tons of fun G-style with a German flare.  Remember 
you do not have to be a camper to attend.  This event is open to everyone.  The cost is $15.00 per person. 
 
I know our family has already been busy this summer and I'm sure yours has too.  I can't wait to hear what 
you have been up too! 
 
Special events are special because of you! 
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Hello Chapter G family.  This years’ crossword was created to help you explore your neighborhood.  Yes, 

every clue is LOCAL!!   There are several reasons for this change:  first, I’m getting the puzzle out a little late 

this year, and secondly, I’d like to get more of you involved in the adventure.  I’m sure if you try it, you’ll en-

joy the hunt, and with the completion date of the fall picnic (September 16th—18th), you all still have time to 

complete the puzzle.   

 

I hope you will take the time to attempt the puzzle and if you have questions about how it works, I will hap-

pily help you get started.   

 

Be SAFE, and HAVE FUN!! 

 

 

 

 

Assistant 

Chapter 
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Hello G Friends, 
 
Summer has officially begun and the days are 
getting longer and hotter.  We have had a lot of 
rain this spring, so now it is time to ride and enjoy 
the beauty of our great state of Kentucky. 
 
Chapter A did a great job sponsoring the Kentucky 
Ride-In – the weather was perfect and the rides 
were set up by Don Price who did a great job.  
Both Chapter G and the Kentucky District offer so 
many fun events – come and try to attend our ice 
cream rides, events, and meetings.  Spread the 
word on how great Chapter G and GWRRA are to 
your friends and folks you meet on the road. 
 
Also, try to join our special event coming up in Au-
gust in Danville - the Kentucky Blast.  It will be fun 
as always. 
 
Also, please check your membership cards for ex-
piration dates to ensure that your membership is 
current.  Please contact us if any of your contact 
information has changed—we don’t want you to 
miss anything.  If you have any questions or need 
assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Please check out all the GWRRA benefits by vis-
iting: GWRRA.ORG 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the June Get 
Together!!  Chuck McWilliams won the $10 mem-
bership draw this month.  Randy Pommier won 1st 
place of $29, Judy Norris won 2nd place of $17 and 
Mary Eicher won 3rd place of $12.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the June Gath-
ering.  
 
We want to thank Dean, Kim & Jack for doing a 
great job selling tickets at our June Gathering!!  If it 
wasn’t for Dean, Kim and Jack selling our tickets 
and our wonderful members and guests purchasing 
our 50/30/20 tickets, we wouldn’t have the oppor-
tunity to do the fun events that we do each year. 
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It has been very encouraging for me to see the increasing interest in Rider Education and the Levels Pro-
gram in our Kentucky District.  I know several Members have asked about trainings, especially the ARC 
and the TRC, and we will have one of each at the KY Blast in August.  These courses, and the others in the 
Rider Education program that are similar, on-bike type courses, require a GWRRA instructor to present 
the classroom material, demonstrate and oversee the range exercises, and provide constructive evalua-
tion.  These formal types of education are full of information and opportunities to gain experience in 
proper riding technique in a controlled environment.  But with the pool of instructors continuing to shrink 
each year, and the difficulty of finding a suitable location for these courses, what can the average Mem-
ber do to work on their technique in the interim?  The solution is called Shiny Side Up. 

There are 15 “Shiny Side Up” exercises that, unlike the ARC, TRC, and other Rider Education courses, are 
published and available on the GWRRA.org website, in PDF format.  This link, http://www.gwrra.org/
regional/ridered/L-O-A/League-of-Aces-Motorcycle-Range-drawings-1050-21-May-16.pdf, will provide 
the dimensions and cone placements for each exercise.  This link, http://www.gwrra.org/regional/
ridered/L-O-A/Descriptions_of_Shiny_Side_Up.pdf, will explain the performance and goals of each exer-
cise. And most importantly, this link, http://www.gwrra.org/regional/ridered/L-O-A/N.26%20GWRRA%
20Rider%20Course%20Waiver%202020.pdf, will provide the form that must be completed and signed by 
each participant, in case of an incident. 

These exercises may be used by Chapters and Districts in a variety of ways.  On the Chapter level, a single 
exercise could be used as a skills practice prior to a ride.  On a District level, groups of exercises could be 
used as a fun or competitive event.  The exercises can be used in any combination and order as deter-
mined by the District Educator. 

If used as a competitive event scoring is involved.  Scoring is generally a style of “demerit” scoring.  This 
scoring uses a “points off” system with points being deducted for crossing lines, hitting/skipping cones, 
putting a foot down, etc.  Rather than dictating the scoring that a District or Chapter should use, the scor-
ing should be designed by the presenter of the event based on how competitive they would like the event 
to be. 

RIDER EDUCATION 

http://www.gwrra.org/regional/ridered/L-O-A/Descriptions_of_Shiny_Side_Up.pdf
http://www.gwrra.org/regional/ridered/L-O-A/Descriptions_of_Shiny_Side_Up.pdf
http://www.gwrra.org/regional/ridered/L-O-A/N.26%20GWRRA%20Rider%20Course%20Waiver%202020.pdf
http://www.gwrra.org/regional/ridered/L-O-A/N.26%20GWRRA%20Rider%20Course%20Waiver%202020.pdf
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Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are 

celebrating in the month of July. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in June that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my 

roster. 

 

          

 7/2      Bill Conrad 

 7/6 John Feldkamp 

 7/7 Janice Reilly 

 7/10 Wendi Robinson 

 7/11 Asa Rouse 

 7/13 Mary Eicher 

7/15 Deward Brake 

7/23 Rena Hobbs 

7/31 Kayla Hudson 

 

 

 

7/1/72 Chuck & Judy Norris 

7/4/82 Bill & Barb Conrad 

7/7/96 Rick & Kim Artmeyer 

 

 

 

If you have any information, for example, anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be 

forwarded to our Chapter G.  You may call me at 858-534-1018  or email me at  

social@chapterg.org.  

SOCIAL SECRETARY 
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This year a COY raffle was started to support the COY program. We are still selling tickets to win a new 22 

inch Blackstone Griddle, which will be given away at The Blast. The winner does not need to be present to 

win and Rick Cridlin will personally deliver the Griddle to the winner if you are on your bike or cannot take 

it home from The Blast.  Good luck everyone! 

 

I will have raffle tickets with me at our gathering and events leading up to the raffle at the Blast. Tickets 

are $2.00 each.   

Congrats to us! John and I were able to acquire Smokey at Chapter A’s June gathering. We took him on 

our dinner ride and he enjoyed himself. Congrats to Chapter A for acquiring Smokey at Chapter C’s June 

gathering. Smokey will be at our July gathering for Chapter COYs to acquire.   

COUPLE OF THE YEAR 
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Hi all “G” members and Friends of “G”.  June is coming to an end and we have had a busy and 

successful month of events. But it’s not ending.  July calendar is packed with events and our 

other KY chapters have rides and events that you can always join in with a message to the oth-

er Ride coordinators. June has had a number of Wednesday ice cream rides and a few were questionable with 

threatening weather. The rides are still continuing meeting at 6:45 with departure at 7pm. 

 

June started with Chapter A hosting the Ride-In at Bardstown KY. Those of us that got to attend had a wonderful 

time chatting and riding with other KY members from around the state. We had members camping and staying at 

the host hotel which was nice and accommodating. A few of us were a little loud and times and lost track of time 

with a few 1am bed times. We had a successful ride to Hall’s on the River which we had not been to for a few years. 

Like many places they would not take a reservation and we ended up with about a 45 min wait. It was a busy Satur-

day night and only able to do about 50% capacity. 

 

We got a group together to attend Chapter C meeting with fine food and fellowship as always. After the meeting we 

went to the Bluegrass Aviation museum at the Bluegrass Airport. We spent a few hours there and hit some back 

roads passing thru Woodford Reserve Distillery and made our way on to Midway KY. We had dinner at the Brown 

Barrel and Blind Harry. The food was good and we had a great waitress. We continued home on back roads enjoy-

ing some great riding weather. Hopefully all the fathers were treated like the kings we are in a kingdom ran by the 

queen. One of our fathers in G was blessed and someone read the advice on the website and gave the father of her 

children a new 2022 Goldwing DCT with a Road Smith trike conversion. There was a fair amount of drooling and 

whimpering going on by some of the rest of us. 

 

Summer has started and we move into another busy month. Ice cream rides continue. 4th of July celebrations 

starting soon.  If all goes well we will be doing a dinner ride to DeSha’s in Maysville KY. 

 

We have a camping trip scheduled 15th, 16th & 17th to Jenny Wiley State Park with a Chapter visit to Chapter “T”. A 

chance to look for a great site for next year’s Ride-In. 

 

On the 23rd we will be taking a day trip to the National Museum of the US Air Force in Dayton OH. Followed by a 

dinner trip to the Mongolian Grill in Beavercreek, OH.  

 

Just a reminder if you don’t get signed up for a event at the meeting but want to attend be sure to call Chuck and 

get your name on the signup sheet. This is very important when trying to get into someplace. 

 

RIDE COORDINATOR’S REPORT 
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer 
 

 July 2022 
• 4th—Independence Day 
• 5th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6:00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 9th—Dinner Ride— Desha’s 1166 US 68/US 62, 
Maysville, KY. Meet at Meijer's at US 27 and A at 
2:10pm. Depart at 2:20. Eat at 4:00pm. 

• 15th-17th— Camping-Jenny Wiley State Park –
Camping and Lodge with a Chapter visit to Chapter 
T—Paintsville. Make reservations thru Reserve 
America—try site B034, 035, 037, B063, 062, 060, 
059. Cottage or lodge call 1-606-889-1790. Please 
text Chuck your site number and how many on 
your site. Also, let him know if you plan to attend 
Chapter T’s meeting. 

• 23rd  - Visit National Museum of the US Air Force, 
1100 Spaatz St., Dayton, OH (9-5). Followed by din-
ner at BD’s Mongolian Grill, 4488 Glengarry Dr., 
Beavercreek, OH. Depart at 9am 2.5 hrs. travel. 
Leave museum at 3:30 and drive to BD’s. Arrive at 
4pm to eat. Home around 7pm. 

• 26th—Coordinators Meeting—TBD 
 

August 2022 
• 2nd— Chapter Get-together—American Legion 

Post 4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 
6.00pm meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 13th — Dinner Ride — American Sign Museum and 
eat at Washington Chili. Meet 10:45am Crestview 
Mall. Depart at 11:00. Head to Washington Chili 
3pm. 

• 20th— Florence Y’all Ballgame—6:36pm game. 
$8.00 person. There is a concert after the game. 
Please sign up at next gathering or contact Leah to 

reserve your seat.  
• 26th—28th—KY Blast—Danville, KY at the Show-

room. Host Hotel is the Hampton Inn, 100 Mont-
gomery Way. Call 859-236-6200, mention Gold-
wing KY Blast. Rate $109+tax, good until 7/24/22. 
Check out KY District site for more information. 
Sunday the 28th—ARC , TRC & Medic First Aid clas-
ses. Make sure you check gwrraky.com for sign-up. 

• 30th — Coordinators meeting—TBD 
 

September 2022 
• 6th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6.00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 8th—10th—Wings over the Smokies — Staying at 
the ROUTE 19 Inn 4998 Soco Rd., Maggie Valley, 
NC. 1-828-944-0476. Meet at Dennys, Walton for 
breakfast at 8:00. Depart at 9:00. Route to be de-
termined. See www.gwrranc.org 

• 10th Dinner Event — Chuy’s 6825 Houston Rd., 
Florence, KY. Not confirmed. 

• 16th—18th — 2022 Chapter “G” Family Picnic — Big 
Bone Lick Park.  Make campsite reservations thru 
Reserve America. Make sure you sign up at Chapter 
meetings. Come celebrate and have fun! 

• 28th — Coordinators meeting—TBD. 
 

 

 

CHAPTER G RIDE SCHEDULE 

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrranc.org
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosts, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter  H—Shelbyville 

Meets the 1st Friday—ON HOLD 

UK Extension Shelby Count Office 

1117 Frankfort Rd. 

Shelbyville, KY 40601 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 2nd Sunday in July 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Giovanni’s Pizza 

261 Court St., 

Paintsville, KY 

Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

TRAVELING PLAQUE 

CHAPTER MEETING SCHEDULE 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.shelbyvillegoldwings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their July 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

Everett Harrison 

7/6/1999 

Robert Moss 

7/16/2012 
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, price 

and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This acknowl-

edgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  Please send the infor-

mation and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you wish 

to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will take it into consider-

ation.   

 

We had a great time at the Ride-in this year.  One of the rides was to the Kentucky Railroad Museum.  As 

part of the admission price, you got to ride on a train ride.  The conductor punched our tickets, like they did 

in the olden days. As he did, he shared this information about the ticket punch.  Each conductor was given a 

ticket puncher that had a unique shape. He asked if we knew why that was, of course we didn’t know.  There 

are 2 reasons behind each conductor having their unique ticket puncher shape. 1) If you had issues with a 

conductor and wanted to report him to the office, thy would ask to see your ticket.  Upon seeing the shape 

punched on the ticket, they knew how the conductor was and could talk to them. 2) As he was punching tick-

ets, if a passenger said his ticket had been punched already, the conductor could ask to see the ticket. If the 

punch wasn’t his, you had to pay the fare. Our conductor had a star punch as seen on my ticket below. 
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UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Danville, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

 

UPCOMING UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

•August 28th  —8:45 - 5:00pm —  3 Classes will be available at the KY Blast: 

• Advanced Rider Course 

•Trike Rider Course 

•Medic First Aid Course. 

 

Registration is on the Blast Registration form: 2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf (gwrraky.com)  

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 
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2012 Honda Goldwing—California Side Car Trike 

2012—ESCA Pad Trailer 

ASKING $28,000 
Triked as a new bike. We are second owners. Bought with 19,886 miles. As of 5/14/22 has 

33,837 miles. Sirius radio, CB, Air Wings, cover for trailer, 2 covers for trike—full & half. 

Like new HJC Helmets—IS-Max-11 with J&M Elite Headsets & Lower cord Small  & Large. 

 

Contact Chris Davis (call or text): 859-332-9242 
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Answer to 9 Across is 

ARMY 

 

This sign has been  

removed. 
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NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 7/5/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

Gold Wing Riders 

Gold Wing Road Rider Association 

Newsletter Editor 
Mary Eicher 
3397 Blackberry Dr. 
Erlanger, KY 41018 

Chapter Team Director – Randy and Kim Pommier 


